
Audit of Accounts 2023/24 

INTERIM NOTICE OF CERTIFICATION OF COMPLETION OF THE AUDIT 

COMPLETION OF FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AUDIT 2023/24 

The audit of the accounts for the year ending 31 March 2024 for the separate entities of the Police 

and Crime Commissioner for Lancashire and the Chief Constable for Lancashire Constabulary has 

been concluded.  

Your rights to inspect the accounts 

If you are an elector in the county, you may inspect and make copies of the accounts. You can view 

or download copies of the accounts by following the links below: 

https://www.lancashire-pcc.gov.uk/transparency/financial-information/audit-of-accounts/ 

https://lancashire.police.uk/about-us/our-performance/statement-of-accounts/ 

The accounts and documents are available for inspection at the offices at which they are normally 

kept. 

You can apply to view those by  

Telephone: The Chief Finance Officer at Lancashire Constabulary on 01772 614444 

Email:  finance@lancashire.police.uk 

It is noted that at this time our External Auditors have indicated that they cannot formally conclude 

the audit and issue an audit certificate for the PCC and CC for the year ended 31 March 2024 in 

accordance with the requirements of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and the Code of 

Audit Practice until the National Audit Office has concluded their work in respect of WGA for the 

year ended 31 March 2024.  
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